
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 

(Autonomous) 

NMFC/COM-69/JULY 2025 11 July, 2025 

NOTICE 

DEPARTMENT OF LIFELONG LEARNING AND EXTENSION 

(DLLE) 

Students interested in being a part of DLLE are invited to attend an 

Orientation Programme scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 

16th July, 2024 in Block No. 506 at 11.00 a.m. 

Benefits of joining DLLE: 

1. Additional 10 marks in Semester, II, IV and VI examination 

2. Certificate from University of Mumbai on completion of 120 hours 

3. Confidence and Personality Development 

4. Develops entrepreneurship skills 

. s. Enhances employability skills 

6. Creates a sense of responsibility towards the society. 

(Vice-Principal) 
(I/C Principal) 
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